
 

 

February 5, 2025 

Youth Development Inc. (YDI) Bord of Directors  

Notice of Potential Quorum  

February 5, 2025, 12:15 pm – 1:00 pm 3451 Candelaria Rd NW, Suite G, Albuquerque, NM 87107 

A potential quorum of the YDI Board of Directors may occur on the above-mentioned date and 
time, as four or more Board members may attend a YDI meet and greet with the Head Start 
Federal Review Team.  

The gathering will not be an official meeting of the Board of Directors, there will be no agenda, 
and no votes or official actions that will be taken by the Board of Directors. Please contact the  

YDI main office at 505-352-3463 for additional information 

 

 

 


